
FRI 20th APRIL NEWSLETTER 

 

Dear Parents 

JOSEPH! 

I am really looking forward to the Summer Production of Joseph next week. The School has been ablaze with singing 

and rainbow colours for weeks! The dress rehearsal for children in Kindergarten to Lower Prep will take place on 

Wednesday 29th June at 3pm. Children are invited to stay after School for the Performance (which will end at 

4.30pm) and parents of children in those classes are welcome to attend with their child. Children who go to Football 

Club will have the choice of leaving at the interval in order to have their Football Club session. Please complete the 

form on ParentMail to indicate whether your child will be attending the Performance, and whether or not you will be 

attending with them. 

The evening Performances begin at 7pm on Thursday 30th June and Friday 1st July. Doors to The Friends’ Hall will 

open at 6.30pm, and there is no pre allocated seating. Refreshments will be served during the interval. You have 

been sent a separate ParentMail with information about the arrangements. Children need to arrive at 6pm and, if 

you are not staying for the Performance, should be collected at 8.30pm. 

GIFT FOR THE JUBILEE 

Worplesdon Parish Council have kindly given us £200 worth of books for our Library to celebrate Her Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth II’s Platinum Jubilee. We have chosen books that relate to horses, as these are a particular favourite of the 

Queen’s.  

ST PETER AND PAUL MASS 

We will be celebrating Mass at St Mary’s Church this Wednesday 29th June at 9am. The Mass will also be an 

opportunity to congratulate the children who have had their First Holy Communion this year. Parents are warmly 

invited to attend. There will be a Communion Breakfast in the Dining Hall after Mass for the First Holy Communion 

children with their classes and their parents. 

BAKE SALE 

Nursery will be running a Bake Sale after School on Monday 27th June. Please bring cash. The stalls will be set up in 

the Kindergarten outside area. 

PLANT SALE 

Thank you to Mrs Morris, Chef Dan and the Forest School children for growing the plants for the plant sale.   £76.40 

has been raised, which will be split between Surrey Wildlife Trust and a fund to purchase new seeds and compost 

next year. 

SECURITY 

Please can all parents make sure that when they leave with their child from Stay & Play they do not let other adults 

into the building. Each visitor needs to ring the bell and be let in, once we have checked who they are. 

TED TALK 

Mrs Xu (mother of Leah in Lower Trans), has recently presented a fascinating TED talk on the ‘Bright side of 

Motherhood’. If you would like to see it, please visit https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=-YNlO5c-22Q 
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FIRST HOLY COMMUNION REGISTRATION 

The Guildford Parishes are now accepting registrations for current Upper Transition (Year 2) to make their First Holy 

Communion next year. Please make sure you have registered, if you want your child to take the classes. 

SUMMER HOLIDAY NETBALL CAMP 

We are delighted to be able to offer a Summer Netball Camp on Thursday 1st September and Friday 2nd September 

for Upper Transition to Form One. It is a wonderful opportunity to improve Netball skills, join in a shooting 

competition and play lots of Netball games. Attached, at the bottom of this Newsletter, is a form to complete if you 

would like your child to attend. 

COMMUNICATION 

As we come to one of the busiest periods in the academic year, please make sure that you are reading newsletters 

and ParentMails in full, so that you understand what is happening and when.  

The key dates for next week are as follows: 

NATIONAL CHILDRENS’ ORCHESTRA 

Congratulations to Ching Yee in Higher Preparatory for playing the violin in the National Children's Orchestra last 

weekend. Well done! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Norville 

 

 

  

Monday 27th June Miss Karen Deering’s Music Concert 2.30pm. 
Nursery bake sale after school. 

Wednesday 29th 
June 

St Peter & Paul Mass 9am. Higher Prep & Lower Prep invited to the Dining Hall for 
Communion Breakfast afterwards. 
Lower Trans trip to Painshill Park. 
Final Ballet, Prep & Football Club. 
Dress rehearsal performed to Kindergarten, Lower Trans, Upper Trans and Lower 
Prep 3pm-4.30pm. 
Parents’ Evening for HP. 

Thursday 30th June Summer Production 7pm. Children to arrive at 6pm. Doors open at 6.30pm. 
Performance finishes at 8.30pm. 

Friday 1st July Coffee morning for Form One parents and grandparents. 
Summer Production 7pm.  Children to arrive at 6pm. Doors open at 6.30pm. 
Performance finishes at 8.30pm. 
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Pre Primary Passes Tia A 

Megan D 

Tolu I 

Fenella L 

Isabella M 

Leah Y 

Sum Yee C 

Grade One Freya B  - Merit 

Juliette D - Merit 

Amelia W-C - Merit 

Grade Two Soraya S - Merit 

Grade Three Eliana O - Merit 

Lucinda F - Merit 

Mahika M - Distinction 

FRI 20th APRIL NEWSLETTER Well done to all the girls who have taken their ballet exams. Everyone did so well!                                        

Miss Anna 

  

Ballet Exam Results 
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Silver Awards this week 

YEAR GROUP EXCELLENT     
WORK 

EXCELLENT            
CONDUCT 

Kindergarten Harry H Clara N 

Lower Trans George O Hannah C 

Upper Trans Kiana A Evie W 

Lower Prep Qiao Qiao X Tito B 

Middle Prep Juliette D Emily B 

Higher Prep Josie B Vera V-N 

Form One Emilia H Martha L 

 Special Awards this week 

RE Award:  Felicity F (F1) for representing us so well at the 

Good Shepherd Celebration, and for her initiative in making 

The Sacred Heart. 

Science Award:  Jaime P (MP) for her enthusiastic 

investigation of the properties of water. 

Ballet Award:  Juliette D (MP) for huge improvement. 

Computing Award:  Connor W (KG) for good listening and 

coding skills. 

French Award:  Mia Z (UT) for excellent participation and 

memorisation of all vocabulary learnt so far. 

Music Award:  Everyone who performed in the Concert last 

night for fantastic performances and great concert manners. 

PE Award:  Abdul A (UT) for his brilliant cricket skills. 

Forest School Award:  Zoe S (LT) for her creativity and 

enthusiasm. 

Kindness Award:  Emily B (MP) for being a kind big sister. 

Special Award:  Everyone who performed at the joint Rydes 

Hill and St Joseph’s Concert on Thursday night. 

  

20th June Clara N 

23rd June Abdul A 

26th June Luana T 

House Points for this week 

CAMPION GERALD PATRICIA PETER 

99 73 68 86 

 

 

You can win bonus donations up to £50 for Rydes Hill 
every day during June in #easyfundraising's new Spin 
to Win giveaway.  

It's completely free to enter, for your chance to win  
simply visit: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/spin-to-win?

Diary dates for next week 

Mon 27th June Miss Deering’s Tea Party Concert.         

- 2:30pm. 

Mon 27th June Nursery Lolly Sale after School. 

Weds 29th June  St Peter & Paul Mass 9am.  

Weds 29th June  Lower Transition trip to Painshill Park. 

Thurs 30th June Summer Production, Middle 

Preparatory to Form One - 7pm.  

Fri 1st July Coffee Morning for Form One Parents 

and Grandparents. 

Fri 1st July Summer Production - Middle 

Preparatory to Form One - 7pm. 
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Kindergarten’s trip to Bocketts Farm 
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Wintershall - Life of Christ 
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Good Shepherd Celebration at Worth Abbey 

  

  

Nursery enjoying their ballet lesson 
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